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4/11/25- Green Bay Blizzard Tickets 
 
Dear Pioneer Family:  
 
On Friday, April 11, 2025, many of our Pioneer Elementary families will be attending the Green Bay 
Blizzard game! Due to the event being “Kid’s Night” and many area schools are participating, we have 
been notified that your tickets will be sent to Pioneer by Thursday, April 10th. If you ordered tickets, 
your Pioneer student will take these tickets home as soon as they are available. Thank you for your 
flexibility! Go Blizzard! 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Kwaterski via email at 
skwaterski@ashwaubenonk12.org or by phone at 920-492-2920 ext. 6143. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
​
Pete Marto​
Principal 

“It’s the Jaguar Way!”   
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